
From: Naturespirit Herbs <info@naturespiritherbs.com> 

Date: May 28, 2015 at 5:57:01 AM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: HB 2509 

Dear Beth Reiley, 

 

We are writing you as business owners in the organic supplement industry and organic farmers. 

 

We ask you to please oppose HB 2509 

 

As I understand, this is a corporate backed bill by Monsanto’s main front group Oregonians for 

Food and Shelter. 

 

GMO crops cannot “co-exist” with traditional crops as they will contaminate many of the crops 

easily.  

 

Please protect our water, precious non-GMO seed, soil and health.  

 

Please vote wisely. 

 

Thank you! 

 

James Jungwirth and Kari Rein 

Naturespirit Herbs 

PO Box 150 

Williams OR 97544 

(541) 846-7995 

info@naturespiritherbs.com 
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